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From: Tom
Sent: Sun, 7 Aug 2022 16:45:43 +0000ARC
To: Wordsworth, Robert
Subject: APP/W1905/W/22/3300254
Importance: Normal

Hi Robert, 

I’m writing to log reasons to object the new build plans off Cuffley Hill, ref number; APP/W1905/W/22/3300254 

1. Far too many huge developments already being built in Goff Oak / Cuffley. 

2. Cuffley Hill / Goffs Lane / Cuffley Village already has very high traffic levels with only one road through the village. 

3. The local wildlife is desperately running out of green land with more and more animals moving into gardens and nearby roads and ultimately ending
in fatalities. 

4. Major issue with access to and from the site off Cuffley Hill.  

Countryside Properties Limited do not care about the local area or the local people and will happily put profits first.  Once Cuffley / Goffs Oak has been
destroyed they’ll move onto the next town / village.

The build has already been rejected for valid reasons and see no reason for that to change.

Best regards,

Tom & Natalie Clarke
6 Edward Close
EN7 5FD

 
Tom Clarke




